Forestville Education Foundation
Meeting Minutes
March 5th, 2024

The mission of the Forestville Education Foundation is to support and enhance
the educational experiences of students attending school in the Forestville
Union School District.

The meeting was called to order at 5:37pm.

Officers and Directors in attendance: Terra Del Drago, Linda Strauss, Tiffany
Wood, Amy Dewitt, Mandy Danzart, Mariana Krambs, Jessalee Mills, Catherine
Canelis

Officers and Directors absent: Noelle Huberty, Gwen Taylor, Joanie Blechel,
Alana Thistle

Guests in attendance: None

Administration Report: None

Teacher Report: None

Approval of Minutes: The December and January minutes were presented. With
a motion made by Mariana Krambs, a second by Catherine Canelis, all in favor,

approved.

Treasurer Report: The treasurer’s report was presented. With a motion made by
Mandy Danzart, a second by Amy Dewitt, all in favor, approved.

Event Review and Discussion:
More information is needed for the open grant from Mr. Dunkle/Mr. Strauss.
Cozy Corner and TK open grant requests were introduced.

The Tamale event was a success. Terra Del Drago will give Linda Strauss a list of
those that made tamales for this event so thank you cards can be sent.

The next FEF meeting will be March 26th.
Gala Updates:

The Gala will be held on May 18th from 4 to 8pm. Save the Date notices have
been done. Tiffany Wood will print them.



Teachers will be doing art items this year, rather than Casey Mackin. We are still
looking for a keg. Linda Strauss will ask Old Caz for something. Mariana Krambs
will check with Henhouse and Russian River. Mandy Danzart and Terra Del
Drago are working on donations. Blues Burners will provide music.

Ryan Stapleton and Gwen Taylor are gathering information about where we
should put our cash reserves and will present at the next meeting.

The meeting was adjourned to closed session at 6:40pm.

Closed session:
A presentation will be requested for the Cozy Corner open grant.

A motion was made to allow Zoom presentations for open grants. With a first by
Tiffany Wood, a second by Jessalee Wood, all in favor, approved.

Parachute and dollhouse open grants from TK were presented. With a first by
Tiffany Wood, a second by Mariana Krambs, all in favor, approved.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:42pm.

Linda Strauss/Secretary



